
I am against SB 223.  Private schools should not be penalized for choosing to remain independent from public education.  Many 
parents desire alternatives for the needs of their children that only private education can meet.  To make this more difficult or 
unavailable for our community would not be helpful or beneficial.  Please do not pass this bill.  Sincerely, Dorian Buttacavoli


